
 

 

 

 

 

 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

MINUTES OF MEETING 

MONDAY, MAY 14, 2012, 6:00 P.M. 

 

         CALL TO ORDER BY CHAIRMAN 

 

            The Board of Selectmen’s meeting, which was held prior to the 7:00 P.M.  

            Spring Annual Town Meeting, was held in the Norton Middle School  

            Cafeteria and was called to order at 6:40 P.M. by Chairman Timothy R.  

            Giblin.  Also present were Selectmen Robert W. Kimball, Jr., Robert S. Salvo,  

            Sr., Mary T. Steele, Bradford K. Bramwell, Town Manager Michael D. Yunits  

            and Town Counsel Attorney Lauren F. Goldberg. 

 

                  BUSINESS 

 

                  Town Manager Michael Yunits presented Board of Selectmen with Town  

                  Meeting Warrants and Motions, asked Board of Selectmen for questions. 

 

                  Chairman Timothy Giblin asked Town Counsel Lauren Goldberg about a 

                  separate line item for Town Clerk.  Attorney Goldberg said the law is that you  

                  vote to set the salary of Elected Officials at Town Meeting either by separate  

                  article or separate lines in the budget setting salary when an appropriation is  

                  made. 

 

                  ADJOURNMENT 
 

                  Motion to move to Town Meeting with adjournment after Town Meeting by 

                  Selectman Robert Salvo.  Seconded by Selectman Robert Kimball.  Voted  

                  unanimously 5-0. 
 

Meeting moved to the Norton Middle School Auditorium at 6:44 P.M. for 

the May 14, 2012 Annual and Special Town Meetings.   

 

The Annual Town Meeting was declared Adjourned at 9:06 P.M.  

 

                  Respectfully submitted, 

 

                  _____________________________ 

       Michael D. Yunits   

                  Town Manager 



                   

  


